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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“Heaven Came Down” 

WELCOME  

“Rejoice” 

“O Give Thanks” 

“Christ the True and Better” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Wherever He Leads I’ll Go” 

CLOSING PRAYER 

November 5, 2023 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

THEREFORE, BE UNDERSTANDING 
Romans 12:16-18 

Wade Allen—Lead Pastor 
 
 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/49134109
https://bible.com/events/49134109


ONLINE GIVING 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

Deacon of the Month for November 

Russell Jones 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TODAY Daylight Savings Time Ends 

 Christmas Choir Rehearsal  
2:00 PM  

Nov 6 Ladies Bible Study 

Nov 14  BMAO Mission Rally 
At ABS Fayetteville 7:00 PM  

Nov 19 Church Thanksgiving  

Celebration 
6:00 PM Sunday Evening 

Nov 23-24 Office Closed for  

Thanksgiving 

Nov 28-30 Celebration 2023 
Senior Adult Conference 

Chateau on the Lake–Branson 

Dec 1 Ladies Christmas Party 

Dec 10 Allen Studios Recital 
3:00 PM Sunday Evening 

9:00 AM Joyce White 

10:30 AM Amy Laymon 

Nursery Volunteers 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY AT THE UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS 

October 29 Report   
Worship Service 122 

Live View Families 5 

Total Attendance 127 

Sunday School 68 

Community Groups 28 

(5th Sunday-Only 3 Groups Met) 
 

Online Long-Views 11 

Organic Reach 102 
  

General Fund $5,776.00 

Lifeword $210.00 

Benevolence $50.00 

Youth $25.00 

  

You may not realize it, but our church 
has a ministry to students on the campus 
of the University of Arkansas. The name 
of the student organization is ABS (or 
the Association of Baptist Students), but 
all the students just call it “The Hedge.” 

The Hedge is intended to be a place 
of refuge for students—a place to hang 
out with like-minded friends, a place to 
learn more about living a life for Christ, 
and a place that serves as a launchpad 
for the gospel of Jesus Christ. Ministry 

Team Leader, Stuart Estes, has a vision 
to see lives transformed by the power of 
the gospel and application of the truth 
of God’s Word. 

On Tuesday next week, November 14, 
The Hedge needs our help! They will be 

hosting a Thanksgiv-
ing Dinner for UArk 
students and BMA of 
the Ozarks churches 
that help sponsor 

this ministry. ABS will provide all the 
meat, but they need our help with some 
of the other food. Would you be willing 
to help provide some dishes or desserts 
and join them for this meal?  

Contact the church office for more info! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

